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ATTENDANCE
Our target is 97%

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE
THIS WEEK IS  93.5%

A MESSAGE FROM OUR EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL

Mrs Jenkins

Mrs Kingdon

A MESSAGE FROM OUR VICE PRINCIPAL

NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER Friday 13th Sept 2024

66

87.5%
83.1%
93%
82.5%
95.2%

92.8%
98.2%
96.4%
93.9%
97.7%
90.6%
96.7%
93.3%

96.3%

School Meals
Please can we remind all parents that school meals need
to be paid for in advance. Log in to your Arbor app to top

up your account. School meals are £2.60 per day and
needs to be paid on you child’s Arbor meal account.

Please contact the school office if you experience any
issues with your Arbor App 

Number of
lates this week

This week we have enjoyed planning lots of great trips and in house
experiences for the children over the year such as Greek Days and
animal experiences! Please do check out our Facebook page to see
all the great pictures of the marvellous learning happening in the

classrooms!

This week has been full of learning. It was great celebrating all the
achievements in the Key Stage Celebration assemblies. Year 1 have been

publishing work for displays within the classroom. They were celebrating their
beautiful handwriting and amazing word skills.

In Key Stage 2 they have been looking at the last 3 stages of development in
science and loving every minute. They already feel so grown up.

I hope you get time to enjoy the things which make you happy over the weekend
and we will see you all again next week so some more awesome learning.

https://www.facebook.com/VPALeeds
https://www.facebook.com/VPALeeds


Uniform

Correct Uniform:
Red or White polo

Red jumper/Cardigan
Black or Grey Trousers/Shorts/Skirt

and suitable Black footwear (Shoes not
bright coloured trainers).

Polite reminder,
All children should be coming to school
in the correct uniform, this includes PE

Days.

Crocs, trainers, Sliders (and anything
similar) are not suitable for school.

While branded uniform is preferred it is
not essential.




